Report of BASiC, AUS Council October 19th, 2016

· We had an alumni meeting at Benelux on Friday October 28th 
· We finally have a new VP Finance, Chelsea Ayuwaka, who will hopefully get us back onto track in terms of finances
· Our VP FYA held a Halloween “carnival” on October 27th on lower field 
· Our VP External is booking and finishing the logistical work for our coffee house at the end of the month
· Working on allowing our alumni donate directly to us because currently there is no option to do so on the website 
· Our VP Internal is working on our annual semi-formal to take place on November 11th at Thompson House
· Our VP Internal is had a Halloween themed apartment crawl for all Arts and Science students on October 21st – pretty good turnout. Will likely do again sometime in the next semester
· NIRC is looking for ideas for the theme of the conference this year 
· There has been an application for ampersand chair 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]A speaker series event will be taking place from our VP Academic during the first full week in November

Next Meeting is November 7th, 2016 at 5:40pm in Leacock 114B

Respectfully Submitted,

Daisy He
BASiC VP External
